OSS - MROF ADVISORY
28 March 2022

OSS WARNS THE PUBLIC FROM USE OF FRAUDULENT OHP WEBSITE

MANILA - In view of the reported creation of a fraudulent website which mimics the
official One Health Pass (OHP) website, the One-Stop Shop for the Management of
Returning Overseas Filipinos (OSS MROF) warns all international arriving passengers
seeking entry to the Philippines, to check on the correct URL and only use the official
OHP registration portal: https://www.onehealthpass.com.ph/.

The OSS MROF likewise reiterates that OHP registration is free-of-charge, and its
website interface appears to be like one in the video below:

OHP Video
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J4gDhWd7CFAUORgN84j7Da3yr7BWMitO/view
?usp=sharing

OFFICIAL WEBSITE : https://lwww.onehealthpass.com.ph/
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FAKE WEBSITE
https://www.philippines-healthpass.com/application/b1e1aeb4-ae35-11ec-bf42-
06178e1b373d.68bccbf

Apply Online
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1. Submit Application Online 2. Review and Confirm Payment 3. Receive Approval
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